SECRETARY'S REPORT

Special thanks to Nadine Motto-Ros who acted as secretary in my absence at the convention in California last July. During the past year I have monitored the AMICA Yahoo Group messages. I collected the officer, committee, and chapter reports and prepared them for the 2008 Annual Board Meeting. Because the printing for the Board Reports was donated, the only cost incurred was for the folders and shipping. The reports were also included in the October/November issue of the Bulletin. I am currently collecting information to be included in the Report to the Board for the Cincinnati convention in July.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Beckman, Berryton, KS